
Good evening, Campers.  Reports from Headquarters on Current Activities: 
 
 

 
 

Bridge Street paving project continues: 
 
Browns Corner Bridge Authority work crews have 
resumed paving activity on Bridge Street following a 
period of adverse weather. Once the rains stopped, 
the hard-working crews resumed placing brick pavers 
on the foundation of compacted RCP (Recycled 
Concrete Paving) underlain by geotextile. The 
progress is encouraging.  
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Zoe Ahaghotu Bridge can be seen in the background. 
At right rear the ladder to the top of the stump of the 
recently felled large willow oak, site of the future Tree 
House, can be seen.  The bed of compacted RCP can be 
seen extending beyond the brick pavers.  
 
BCBA director, Grampa Sandy, predicts completion of 
this paving project in time for the opening of Browns 
Corner Camp 2021. 



 
Browns Corner Lumber Company CEO, Robert J. 
Randall has revealed the acquisition of steel beams for 
the construction of a lumber drying rack.The steel, ten 
4-inch I-beams 
and three 10-inch 
channels, was 
procured over the 
Internet using 
Craigslist.  
Pedestals of 
concrete blocks 
will support the 
beams which in 
turn will support 
the  sawn lumber 
while air drying 
under a tarp.  
 
In this file photo, 
two maple logs 
can be seen at 
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rear, soon to be sawn into lumber by Mike Mackenzie 
whose sawmill is in Preston, MD.  
 
In the picture below, one of five huge oak logs can be 
seen at left of the Tree House Stump. These logs will 
also be sawn into lumber. 
 



WATERWAYS BUREAU 
Quarterly Report 



Browns Corner Waterways Bureau Director, Robert J. 
Randall has reported on recent activities at The 
Stream. During a recent drought The Stream 
practically dried up, providing an opportunity for 
work crews using heavy equipment borrowed from 
The Browns Corner Bridge Authority to dredge 
portions of the stream, removing aquatic weeds and 
fallen leaves and branches. As can be seen in this file 
photo, The Stream just upstream of Zoe Ahaghotu 
Bridge, has been cleared, deepened, and widened. 
Recent heavy rains have once again filled the stream. 
 
Scientists with the Browns Corner Herpetological 
Society are studying the impact of these recent events 
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Love to all, 

Grampa 

 
 


